
From: Cassandra [mailto:cwfrieson@charter.net]  

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 7:21 AM 
To: 'Journal of Perioperative & Critical Intensive Care Nursing' 

Subject: RE: Editor_Support Journal of Community & Public Health Nursing 

 

Nimmi Anna 

Managing Editor 

Journal of Perioperative & Critical Intensive Care Nursing 

 

Dear Nimmi Anna,  

 

I thank you for the invitation to serve as editor for the Journal of Perioperative & Critical Intensive Care 

Nursing. I am writing to inform you of my interest to serve as Editorial board member. 

 

Attached you will find the requested documentation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Cassandra Warner Frieson 

 


